
Subject: Re: Exhibition Eric Goengrich /Sept. 2001
Date: Tuesday, May 29, 2001 5:56 PM
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: <kluge@ifa.de>

Dear Anneliese Kluge:

Thank you for your swift response. In case there are funds 
even for a ticket, that would greatly ease the project.

Thank you also for the guidelines,

Vasif Kortun
________________________________
Vasif Kortun
Director
Proje4L - 
Istanbul Contemporary Art Museum
Harman Sokak, Harmancı Giz Plaza
Levent 80640 Istanbul
T:    212 293 23 61 (temporary)
F:    212 293 30 71 (temporary)
E:    director@proje4L.org
________________________________

> Dear M Kortun,
> 
> Thank you for your e-mail 24. 5. 2001.
> 
> We are sorry that we can not support the exhibition Eric 
Goengrich in 
> September 2001 but our budget for 2001 is complete booked 
up.
> 
> For further projects we add our memorandum.
> 
> Sincerely yours,
> Anneliese Kluge
> 
> 
> 
> Institut fuer Auslandsbeziehungen e.V.
> Charlottenplatz 17
> 70173 Stuttgart
> 
> Tel. +(49)711/22 25-171



> Fax  +(49)711/22 25-194
> This message contains a file prepared for transmission using 
the
> MIME BASE64 transfer encoding scheme. If you are using 
Pegasus
> Mail or another MIME-compliant system, you should be able to 
extract
> it from within your mailer. If you cannot, please ask your 
system
> administrator for help.
> 
> ---- File information -----------
> File:  FoerdE.rtf
> Date:  28 Jan 1999, 11:14
> Size:  13824 bytes.
> Type:  MS-Richtext
> 


